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DATE:  May 25, 2022 
 
TO:  NMSU students and employees 
 
FROM: Dan E. Arvizu, Chancellor  
 
SUBJECT: Uvalde, Texas 

 
 
Like everyone else, I’ve been trying to process the events in Uvalde, Texas, since yesterday. My heart is 
broken for these students, these school employees, their families, and everyone else who has been 
impacted by this horrible situation. As a university, our hearts are with the families who are most in need 
of love right now. 
 
It will take time for this community to heal. I encourage everyone to show some additional compassion 
and empathy as we all work through this grief process together. The Aggie Health and Wellness 
Center provides counseling services, should those be needed. 
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